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Present:   Chair Sedey, Treasurer Harkman, Secretary Peterson, Direcrtors Boie, S.Miller
Not Present: ViceChair Hogberg, Directors Mader, Honsey, A Miller.

Treasurers Report:   Balance of $5,295. Winck Survey, Lake Restoration treatment, 
Insurance Center liability, General Meeting/Picnic, mailing expenses. & PO Box rent 
have all been paid.  We received a $1,000 donation for the Clean Water fund. 

Membership:   We have a total of 91 members.  This is up one from last year.  A review 
of records show a few of our past members did not join this year.   We will address this 
at our next board meeting when a complete set of records will be available.  

Lake Survey:   Winck has completed the survey and will forward results to us this 
month.  The board will meet and review results.  If any action is needed that we feel 
would be impossible for our association to handle we will contact the watershed 
district for assistance.  The survey will show beneficial native milfoil as well as any 
invasive non-native milfoil such as Eurasian. Any increases or decreases in vegetation 
will be noted.  The board hopes to meet Oct 31th  or Nov 14th with Winck Rep Les 
Bowl. 

Zebra Mussels:   Director Boie will chair this committee.  Presently we have 5 testing 
sites and we hope to increase this to 10 next year.  Any concerns or findings should be 
directed to Dave for proper reporting. Landing inspection for invasive plants and 
mussels were discussed.  If we would like more hours of coverage at the landings it 
would be our expense for training and inspection hours.

No Wake:   This restriction is put into play when the watershed district closes the 
culvert on the NE end.  Chair Sedey is informed and in-turn he notifies the county. The 
county then posts signs at the landing that the No Wake rule is in play.  There has been 
very little problem this past season and as many homeowners have ignored the rule as 
have visiting boaters. Flyers may be used to communicate the status change with 
homeowners in the future. 

Annual Meeting/Picnic:  The entire board was very pleased with the turnout for 
mt/picnic.  We will reserve the pavilion, upper & lower, for Aug 20th 2016 and once 
again combine the two.  Peterson will contact city.
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Newsletter:   The Fall issue should be out this month.   Advertising discussed. Director 
Amy Miller, who will shortly move to Clearwater Lake with her family,  has offered to 
continue programming the letter for the printer. All stories and pictures should first go 
to Gloria or Maggie, they will edit and forward to Amy.

New Board Member:   Kevin Bergstrom will fill out Amy’s term on the Board. Chair 
Sedey will confirm this change with Kevin.


